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 Big Malarky 
Year 6 had a great time when they went to the Big Malarky in East Park last week. 
They made robots sing and dance, they were creative with junk modelling and even 

learnt to plan a story with a real published author. Well done Year 6! 

KS1 visit to East Park                                                                                                      
Years 1 and 2 also visited East Park last week. They did a great job applying their 

learning and they could identify evergreen and deciduous trees by studying their leaves! 
They also used their maths skills to tally up how many of each flower they could find. 

Well done Key Stage One!  



Summer Term Dates 

Friday 30th June:  Summer Fair after school 

Tuesday 4th July:  Year 6 IntoUniversity Secondary Transition Workshop 

     Johnson House Trophy Winners Reward Afternoon 

Wednesday 5th July: NEU Strike - Only NRS, 1/2PR, 3/4S, 3/4SB open    

Thursday 6th July:  Open Evening - 3:30 - 4:30 with KS1 pop-up exhibition  
     KS1 and Early Years Annual Reports available  

Friday 7th July:  NEU Strike - Only NRS, 1/2H, 1/2PR, 3/4SB & 5W open 

w/b Monday 10th July: Y6/7 transition days to secondary through the week 

Wednesday 12th July: KS2 SAT results to be emailed out. 

Thursday 13th & Friday 14th July:  Internal transition - children moving             
        to new classes for these two days. 

Monday 17th July:  Gold Ticket Shop. 

     Y5/6 Concert Performance 2:30pm at school (gates 2:20pm) 

Friday 21st July:  Y6 Leavers’ Performance 2:00pm at school (gates 1:50pm) 

Friday 21st July:  Last day of the school year. 

Wednesday 6th September: School reopens for children after the summer holiday. 

Term dates for next year are available on the school website, 
southcoatesacademy.co.uk 

NEU Strike Action 5th and 7th July 
Yesterday, a letter was sent out with information about the planned strike from the 
NEU on the 5th and 7th July. This has also caused some disruption to other school 
events. The open evening and the KS1 pop-up Amy Johnson exhibition will now take 

place on Thursday 6th July, from 3:30 – 4:30.  
Please check the list of dates below for events up to the end of the school year. 

Cycling to School 
It’s great to see so many children cycling to 

school but please remind your children 
about keeping safe when doing this. 

Summer Fair 
Tomorrow we will be holding our     

summer fair after school. Please come in 
and join in the fun! 


